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COUNCIL CIRCULAR NO. 4
Series of 2016

TO : ALL CHAIRMEN, GIRL SCOUT AREAS, DISTRICT/BARANGAY SCOUTING
COMMITTEE, SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPERVISORS, CENTRAL/SCHOOL PRINCIPALS,
HEAD TEACHERS, DISTRICT FIELD ADVISERS
ALL MUNICIPALITIES AND TAGBILARAN CITY

SUBJECT : ORIENTATION FOR BARANGAY OFFICIALS

DATE : January 15, 2016

Greeting!

The Girl Scouts of the Philippines is an organization for girls and young women where girls grow strong. As a
character building organization, we nurture girls as young as five years old. We invest in their formative years to
enable them to become responsible and responsive citizens of our country. The GSP, have so far produced leaders

who are true to the Girl Scout Promise and Law.

To attain this vision for our girls and young women in Bohol, we believe that through the cooperation and
involvement of our Barangay Officials in Girl Scouting, we can produce more future leaders of our country.

In view of the above, an Orientation for Barangay Officials is to be conducted by the Girl Scout Council on the

following dates and venue:

1. Congressional District 1 and Tagbilaran City

2. Congressional District 2

3. Congressional District 3

-BPSTEA Building, Tamblot St., Tagbilaran City
Thursday, February 11, 2016

-Ubay Central Elementary School, Ubay, Bohol
Wednesday, February 17, 2016

-Valencia Training Center, Valencia, Bohol
Thursday, March 3, 2016

Please send at least three (3) Barangay Officials per District to attend said training. Deadline for confirmation
of participants shall be five (5) days before the scheduled training of the Congressional District.

A Registration Fee of Five Hundred Pesos (P500.00) shall be collected per participant to cover for meals,
snacks and training materials which may be taken from Barangay or Municipal Local Funds upon request. Further,
transportation and other incidental  expenses may likewise be taken from the aforementioned sources of funds.

Registration of participants will start at 7:30 in the morning.

Your usual support to Girl Scouting is highly enjoined and appreciated for the benefit of our young girls.

Thank you very much for the continuing support to Girl Scouting. God Bless!
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